SUBJECT: Client Tips eLtr from JO BECKER
Dear Friends,

“Happy New Year!”  I hope 2005 was good to you and that the new year is full of health, wealth, and worlds of fun!

In an earlier eLtr I explained that in working part-time for the Fair Housing Council of Oregon (FHCO) my work is focused on a contract aimed at spreading the word about free inventory advertising (for-rent or for-sale) at www.HousingConnections.org (more about this below*).  With my background in the real estate sales industry, I’ve also assisted with some Realtor®-specific programs the FHCO has spearheaded such as expansion of RMLS and RMLSweb’s searchable function for accessible features.  Be sure you’re up-to-speed on the accessibility features of your listings and denote them in the RMLS system so buyers and their agents can properly search for them.  Your listing may be more accessible that you thought when you consider the range of property features that may provide a benefit to a homeowner with a disability.  Check out RMLS’ Accessibility Term Definitions (AKA: Doc. 1211) found at Toolkit/Forms and Documents and watch for a primer on the accessibility search function on your RMLSweb agent desktop soon!

I’m also spreading the word about fair housing, renter assistance programs, and lead-based paint as I reach out to the housing industry.  If you have questions about these, or would like an in-office presentation, please call me on my work line:  503/453-4016

Jo Becker

503/493-6883 and JoByEmail@yahoo.com

NEWS YOU CAN USE:  

I have been writing marketing- and technology-related articles for Principal Broker Magazine (PB) since 2003.  Below is a direct URL link to the latest issue of PB Magazine.  

You can find my Dec. article on pages 30-31 
http://www.principalbrokernorthwest.com/pdfs/PB_12-05.pdf 
Email Mindy Sullivan, Editor, (mindy@2brainscreative.com) for a free subscription!  

MARKETING TIPS:  Good news for free advertising!

As you may already know, http://www.HousingConnections.org was launched a couple years ago by the City of Portland to provide a central source for available housing in the region (Multnomah, Clackamas, Washington and Clark Counties).  

Creating a new account and inputting properties for rent or for sale is completely free, just as searching the site is free for housing consumers.  The site has a bend toward affordable and accessible properties and as such, imposes a price cap on properties inputted.  The rental price caps are based on the region’s median family income and are very close to market rate; for example a studio can rent for as much as $921, or a 3-bedroom property for $1,368.  

The Good News:  The sales cap is calculated from the FHA’s maximum mortgage limits and was recently raised to $ $284,600.  See details here.  


So, check out www.HousingConnections.org and let me know what you think!  I’m happy to walk you through the site one-on-one by phone (on the FHCO’s dime, of course) or give a staff presentation. 

TIPS AND TRICKS:  In this section, I offer quick and simple computer tips or other resources you can use to improve your computing performance.

One common task I’m asked to help with on computer appointments is organizing icons, files and folders.  If electronic organization has you perplexed and frustrated here’s a few quick tips for you:

1. Any icon you see with a small white box at the bottom left corner with a black arrow inside it is a shortcut.  When programs are installed on your computer they very often place a shortcut to the program on your desktop.  The program designers feel this is helpful and are so smitten w/their program they want to be sure you see it each day; I consider it an annoying bit of clutter.  You can feel confident deleting shortcut icons and know that the program is still there inside your computer. 

2. How do you delete an icon?  Logical next question.  As w/anything else on a computer, there’s more than one means to the same end.  

a. You can LEFT click on the unwanted icon once to select it, then hit the Delete key on your keyboard.  

b. Alternatively, you can RIGHT click once on the icon to bring up a short list of menu options.  LEFT click once on the Delete option.

3. What if you want to rename an icon, be it a document file or a folder?  Again, there are at least two options:

a. LEFT click once on the icon you’d like to rename to select it.  LEFT click again specifically on the text below the icon.  Be careful these two separate left clicks aren’t so rapid that the computer interprets it as a double click, which will launch the file or open the folder.  With the second click you should see that the text below the icon is selected.  Begin typing the new name and you’ll automatically write over the icon’s previous name.

b. Alternatively, you can RIGHT click once to bring up a short list of menu options.  LEFT click once on the Rename option and begin typing.

Make your file and folder names as descriptive as possible so you know what each one means without guessing.  Note that punctuation is often not allowed in file names.

--Quick Keyboard Moves:

As allude to above, sometimes clicking icons can be a tricky matter.  If you have difficulty distinguishing between clicking and double clicking, you might appreciate knowing some pointers and alternative methods. 

· Generally, you want to click once to select or highlight an icon; double click to open or launch it.

· Double clicking should be done rather rapidly.

· If you want to rename an icon, aim your mouse at the text below the icon to select the text.  If you want to launch the program or file, aim at the graphic (the picture part of the icon).

· If you hate the whole double clicking thing all together, get in the habit of RIGHT clicking once instead.  As we saw above, this will pop up a short menu of commands you can choose from including Open as well as Delete and Rename detailed above.

--Just for Fun:  Check out the Census Bureau's Facts page for a collection of statistics intended to commemorate anniversaries or observances or to provide background information for topics in the news.  On Dec. 19th, the Census Bureau posted a Facts sheet on The Holiday Season.  The first line item on this release informs the reader that 1.9 billion Christmas cards are sent to friends and loved ones each year, making Christmas the largest card-sending occasion in the US; the runner up is Valentine’s Day, with approximately 192 million cards being given.

·  http://www.census.gov/Press-Release/www/releases/archives/facts_for_features_special_editions/index.html 

--Vacation Resource:  

Looking for a vacation getaway?  Check out Beachstump’s Lincoln City cottage at http://www.beachstumps.com/beachstumpscottage  This cozy cottage—perfect for one or two-- provided just the change of scenery I needed a couple months ago.  The owners have put a lot of hard work and pride into the house and they couldn’t be more accommodating!

Qs/Reservations 541/921-7923, reservations@beachstumps.com, http://www.beachstumps.com/beachstumpscottage 

I hope these tips have been useful to you.  Please don’t hesitate to call/write if you have computing questions or are ready to ramp up your own marketing campaign!  Referrals to your officemates and other small business owners are always appreciated.  


Thank you for your continued support!

Warmly,
Jo Becker, BA

503/493-6883

JoByEmail@yahoo.com
Formerly of Oregon Realty Company’s Portland West Office

Archived Resources:
· JoAnn Rouza Interiors  http://www.jrouzainteriors.com
· Susan Robinson www.ecoquestintl.com/susanrobinson (password:  prosper)
· Decorative Christmas Ornament Hangers  http://geocities.com/jobyemail
· Investment Analysis Software bradvincen@yahoo.com 

· Laurie SantaMaria  laurie.santamaria@ctt.com 
· DoughNation Services  www.doughnationservices.com
To unsubscribe reply to this message with the words ‘Unsubscribe from eLtr” in the subject line.  Thank you,

Jo Becker, 8863 SW 175th Ave, Beaverton OR  97007

503/493-6883

